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July 2022 

 

Dear Associates; 

 

The New Jersey School Buildings and Grounds Association would like to take this time to thank you for your 

support and membership to our Association and look forward to working with you again this year. 

 

Below are the details and benefits of Associate Membership: 

 

Members are asked to choose a Chapter or Chapters upon signing up for membership. One representative from 

each company is welcome to attend all meetings of that particular Chapter. A second representative from the 

same company may attend when approval is obtained from the Chapter. The second representative will be 

expected to pay for his/her lunch. 

 

• Membership entitles you to attend other chapter meetings across the State but you must make a 

reservation with that Chapter prior to attending. Chapter contact information is available on our website 

at www.njsbga.org. As a nonmember of that particular Chapter, you will be expected to pay for your 

meal. Meal costs vary across the State. Reservations are a must. 

• Membership will remain at $500 this year for your main Chapter. You may pay an additional fee of 

$350 for each additional chapter you may choose to join. You will not need to RSVP to those chapters 

and you will be considered a member of that Chapter and your meal will be covered. Membership runs 

from July1 to June 30 of the following year. 

• Associate membership entitles you to a reduced booth rate for our annual conference. Associate 

Members will receive a 20% discount on booth space if dues are paid prior to the conference. 

• Membership entitles you to scheduled speaking events at our chapter meetings. We ask however that 

your presentation remain generic for training purposes. We do not allow members to do sales 

presentations at our meetings. These events must be scheduled with the Chapter President or Associate 

Business Representative from that Chapter. 

• Membership entitles you to first choice prime advertising space in our Spring and Fall Journals that are 

distributed at our annual conference and the annual School Boards Conference.  

 

If you were a member last year and have not yet received your invoice for 2022-23, please log into your account 

at https://njsbga.memberclicks.net/ . If you were not a member and wish to join, please use the same link and 

click on “Join Now”. We thank you for your support and look forward to working with you again this coming 

year. 
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